BPW Meeting September 22, 2010.

Review of Projects by Engineering Environmental Staff for Impacts to Water Resources

6. Lake Street & Mendota Ct Reconstruction
This project disturbs over 4,000 sf, but less than one acre. Therefore it requires a
City of Madison Erosion Control/Stormwater Management Permit, but it does not
require a permit from the Wisconsin DNR. (Chris Petykowski, City
Engineering)
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